
Gov. Pritzker Signs Worker Freedom of Speech Act 

Joined by AFL-CIO President Liz Shuler, Illinois AFL-CIO President Tim Drea, and 

CFL President Bob Reiter, Gov. JB Pritzker signed the Illinois Worker Freedom of Speech 

Act into law Wednesday at the state federation's convention. The new law makes Illinois the 

eighth state to bar employers from requiring workers to attend mandatory political and 

religious meetings at work, known as “captive audience” meetings that often take the form of 

anti-union rhetoric. The act will take effect January 1, 2025. Click here to listen to NPR's 

story on the bill, featuring interviews with Chicago area workers who have been subject to 

captive audience meetings during organizing drives.  

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMQhaeVQyNDM4ns6b0vyf-5OvMsA_R8JgCwMF1hMbV53qgpJu0NhdVoMyfGG25bEeRsWaMHERLZ2CAjyZPSCspp7JGMhkf7djpVVeddW6Sjo-7pWKtQoCW8Z6lZrGURL0QZj-5S8lunxgymUU6Q9Oj54Gg5Exuj6_TwdvPZI5e7MOMYUebVMvUtPb1lCZwDPfBXMIVNtOB-Ntm6F6kRzI0loWeQStrc_rDPPLvuPaxH-QY4nrz22ld0IWywQJ7Y1JHkNNM40uNgS_MrrdoUCfr-5ZFAHqeCliEUmnqpIuw_qUFtSQUodfH6uRiKywTHx6XRoqARJuQLXYF6Dda3LBnc0/48i/he-UzeDcQaeaysXCbxWtGQ/h0/h001.wXvhfBhjD7qQ-1Ia3lzgP2R8HdxIaG3FrTCuFsI_t1g

